
 
 
March 2022: Saying the Words: Racial Discrimination 
 
LETTER FROM THE DIRECTOR  
 
The Theme for Black History Month is Black Health and 
Wellness. Unfortunately, there is much to remind us of how far 
we have to go on both fronts. 
 
(Read the full letter HERE.) 

ALLIANCE MEETINGS 
 
Alliance members are welcome to 
attend any open Alliance Board, 
committee, or work group meeting. 
To attend, please RSVP to Adria at 
amoskowitz@wahealthalliance.org. 
 
Board of Directors Meeting 
March 22, 2:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m. 
Virtual Meeting 
 
Consumer Education Committee 
March 17, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 
Virtual Meeting 
 
Health Economics Committee 
March 10, 8:30 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. 
Virtual Meeting 
 
 
The Washington Health Alliance 
brings together those who give, 
get and pay for health care to 
create a high quality, affordable 
system for the people of 
Washington state.  

 

ALLIANCE UPDATES  
 

 Alliance Medical Director Appointed to Bree Collaborative 

 Alliance’s Total Cost of Care Report Receives 

Widespread Acclaim 

o Access the webinar and presentation from the 

Members Only section of the Alliance’s website, 

(located in the upper right corner) 

 Low Back Pain Implementation Collaborative Update 

 Alliance to Present at 17th Annual V-BID Summit 

 The Community Checkup: Continuing the Alliance 

Tradition of Providing Quality Transparency 

 Working to Increase Patient Safety and Reduce Medical 

Errors 

 Are Employers Embracing the Future or Being Left 

Behind? 

 COVID-19 Update 

 The Alliance Welcomes New Member: Washington State 

Chiropractic Association 
 
Joining the Alliance 
 
Our members can be the best ambassadors for our work. If you know someone who would like to 
learn more about membership in the Alliance, this online tool can help or contact Executive Director 
Nancy Giunto at ngiunto@wahealthalliance.org. 
 

 
 
© 2022 Washington Health Alliance. All rights reserved. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

To unsubscribe from this email list, email Adria at amoskowitz@wahealthalliance.org. 
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